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Meeting Notice 

 
A meeting of the Rio Grande Interbasin Roundtable, formed under the 
Colorado Water for the 21st Century Act, will be held: 
 
Date:     Tuesday, July 12, 2011 

Time:    2:00 to 5:00 P.M.      

Location:    Inn of the Rio Grande, Highway 160, East of Alamosa 
_________________________________________________________________ 

 
The purpose of the Roundtable is to have a forum where water issues of the 

Rio Grande Basin, and the State, can be discussed by interested parties.  
The Members of the Public are encouraged to attend and participate in the 

proceedings. 
 

    The Agenda Includes 
 

 

 Report from Colorado Division of Water Resources - Craig Cotten 
 

 Funding Request  - “Plaza Project  Phase 2 –  McDonald Ditch  
Implementation” – Heather Messick, Coordinator,  

                                                  Rio Grande Headwaters Restoration Project                                
 

 “The Vulnerability of the River Grande Cutthroat Trout in the San Luis 
Valley to Climate Change” - Andrew Todd, Ph.D.  

                                                 Research  Biologist,  U.S. Geological Survey 
 
  Update on Plans for “Water  2012” – Judy Lopez 
 
 “Oil & Gas Drilling- Rio Grande County” – Dale Wiescamp  

 
 

The Public and Students are encouraged to attend this Meeting.   
 

Refreshments will be available. 
For more information, and background information contact:  

Mike Gibson, Chair, Rio Grande Interbasin Roundtable @ 719-589-2230 


